
 

Notice of Construction 
McKee Road Rehabilitation 

 
June 12, 2023 

 

 
The Township of Scugog has contracted Young’s Construction to rehabilitate McKee Road from 
Cartwright East Quarter Line to 400 meters east of Cartwright East Quarter Line. The work 
involves removing the exiting surface, improvements to the ditches, seeding disturbed areas and 
asphalt paving. 
 
The work is tentatively scheduled to begin July 5, 2023 and is expected to be completed by August 
2023.  
 
During the construction period, the road will be restricted to one lane of traffic as required. Access 
will be maintained throughout construction with minor interruptions as needed to facilitate 
construction. 
 
Project updates, traffic routes, and other pertinent information will be posted on the Township’s 
website under Live and Play, Roads and Sidewalks, Notices of Construction. Additionally, you 
may wish to follow our Facebook page or Twitter account for additional updates. 
 
If you require further information or if you have any questions related to this project, please 
contact: 
 
Dan Rosebrugh 
Capital Project Technologist 
181 Perry Street  
Port Perry, ON L9L 1A7 
Email: drosebrugh@scugog.ca 
Tel.: 905-985-7346 X145 
 
With the exception of personal information, all comments received will become part of the public 
record, in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
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